

Warwickshire Industrial Archaeology Society

From The Chairman:

Martin Green, Argyll House, 2(B) Union Road, Leamington Spa CV32 5LT

e-mail: wiaschairman@aol.com Phone: 01926 313782 August 22nd. 2015

Dear member/former member/industrial heritage enthusiast,

I am writing to remind you all of the start of the new series of WIAS meetings beginning on Thursday September 10th. 2015, and to enclose the programme for 2015-2016.

This information is sent to you by e-mail and not by post in order to save unnecessary postage costs.

The initial part of the September meeting will be the Annual General Meeting of the Society. This will be followed by a report on the Association for Industrial Archaeology's Annual Conference held in Sussex. There will then be a presentation on 'Company housing and company towns: Warwickshire and beyond'.

We do hope you will be able to attend the first meeting of the new season to hear the various talks, to renew friendships and contacts - or to visit us for the first time.

Annual subscriptions are also now due and can be handed in at the monthly meeting to the Membership Secretary, or sent by post to:

Mrs. S. Hammon WIAS Membership Secretary 17 Knightcote Drive Leamington Spa Warwickshire CV32 5FA

There has been no change in subscription rates or meeting fees. Subscriptions are £10 for individual membership and £12 for joint membership. Cheques should be made payable to 'Warwickshire Industrial Archaeology Society' and should be paid by October 1st. 2015. Meeting fees are £1 for members and £2.50 for non-members.

We very much look forward to seeing you all at our monthly meetings.

Yours sincerely

Martin Green Chairman, WIAS